
Public Notice
The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate
up to $1,343,307.00 in Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) Funds towards an emergency generator and renovation
of a classroom at their SERJobs Workforce Training Center
(WTC), located in City Council District I, to incorporate a Ronald
McDonald® - Children's Health Education Enrichment Resource
(C.H.E.E.R) Room.
The public has Thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed
item. The thirty-day period extends from Wednesday,
June 22, 2022, through Friday, July 22, 2022. For additional
information on these items, contact Kennisha London at
(832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted by email
to Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon completion of the
thirty-day public comment period, HCDD will take this item to
City Council.
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/
tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at
(832) 394-6200 ext. 5. For more information about HCDD
and its programs, please access HCDD's website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.


